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There will be one OTRA roping in December —
the Levelland District will rope on December 28 to close out 2024 with a bang!

We now have a new logo. The media specialists with Teton Ridge have created a fresh new look
for the design. It will be a super way to start off our new season for 2025!

Some great news about a couple of districts --

The Wichita Falls District will now be produced by the Brian Drum family along with their
hard-working crew. They will continue to produce the Levelland District as well.
The Wichita Falls ropings will be held at the MPEC at the JS Bridwell Arena.

A new district in New Mexico has been added by Daniel & Erin Montano at the Stanley Cyclone
Center Arena in Stanley, NM — which is just about 15 minutes north of Moriarty.

This will be an excellent location to draw in ropers from the Albuquerque and Santa Fe areas.
The Montano’s will also continue to host the Clovis District.

Our association is so grateful for the efforts of all our producers — we appreciate them very much!

May each and everyone of you have a most blessed and treasured Christmas!

Find more info on our ropings on our website at www.otrc.net, our Facebook Page and on
Instagram @originalteamroping.

All our best to all of you,
Original Team Roping, Inc.



